

H. Wayne & Marti Huizenga Campus David & Kay Hughes Administrative Headquarters 877 Northwest 61st Street Fort Lauderdale, Florida 33309

> Phone: 954-537-1010 Fax: 954-537-1070

April 28, 2014

Dear Mr. Larry Mauer,

Many thanks for your support as a 2014 Associate General to the Boys & Girls Clubs of Broward County Dinner Auction event. It was our privilege to honor you along with your generous company in support of our work to serve the youth of Broward County. We have really come a long way in developing our construction career program for our kids and your support of our efforts is truly making an impact on young lives.

As an Associate General, I wish to thank you and your company for supporting our 2014 Generals Construction Career Day on Saturday, May 10, 2014 from 8:00am – 6:00pm. Attached is the flyer for that day along with our Generals Club Statement of Impact – Building a Road to Success in the Building Trade brochure. I look forward to hopefully seeing you and your committed team who will help us to make this a great learning experience for our kids.

Your support is helping our youth and at the same time reaching out to the next generation of the work force of your industry.

Best.

Brian Quai1

President/CEO

Jany-Thank you for being a part of our work and hope to see you on may 10 TH, Best